
SEFHA Meeting
February 14, 2017
Happy Valentine's Day!
El Cazador Mexican Restaurant, Chatham, VA
20 Attendees

Sarah Tucker, SEFHA member asked the blessing for the food and our meeting.

Reggie Meads, Vice President discussed the Colt Starting Challenge and encouraged more 
participation from the SEFHA members and discussed how we could we could improve this 
year's event.

We welcomed back Karen Hill for the first time since her accident. She suggested postponing 
the Colt Starting Challenge till spring 2018 to attempt to attract more audience. This decision 
was not committed to by the association.
Karen is also going to attempt to contact Kevin Gilliam of Bayfield Farm in Oxford, NC for 
supplying horses for the next Colt Starting Challenge. They produce Tennessee Walking 
Horses.

At the next meeting we will confirm the date for the Colt Starting Challenge.

February 25, 2017 - 8:00AM-11:00AM - Coggins Clinic hosted by Cherrystone Vet, Suzanne 
Newcomb, DVM and Southern States Chatham Coop

April 8, 2017 - We will be conducting another Helping Hands Clinic at Tuggle Farm. In the past 
we have all enjoyed this clinic and walk away with so much helpful information that has been 
shared between fellow equine enthusiasts.

Judy Schweppe, SEFHA member is due to have surgery very soon, our prayers are with her.

August 11-13, 2017 - Iron Mountain Horse Camp SEFHA ride

November 11, 2017 - Equine Festival - Olde Dominion Ag Complex, Chatham, VA

Suggested Clinics for 2017:
Helping Hands Clinic at Reggie Meads
Trail Ride at Smith Mountain Lake

Meeting adjourned at 7:30PM


